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Nareka Jacques

From: Tim Sawatzky 
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 1:20 PM
To: Municipal Hall
Subject: Support for 4 pickleball courts at court #1 at Centennial Park

Categories: Pickleball

[You don't oŌen get email from . Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
Dear Mayor and Councillors, 
 
I am a member of the Peninsula Community Pickleball Club and would like to express my support for 4 purpose built 
Pickleball courts in Centennial Park. There are so many people I know who love to play Pickleball on the Peninsula and 
Central Saanich, but there are very few places to play. I feel this would be a very posiƟve addiƟon to our community as 
Pickleball has now surpassed tennis in popularity in North America. It helps people of all ages to stay acƟve and healthy. 
Thank you for your consideraƟon. 
 
Tim Sawatzky 
 
“The informaƟon contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidenƟal informaƟon of the District of 
Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. DisseminaƟon, distribuƟon or duplicaƟon 
of this communicaƟon is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.” 




